
This week at  

St Margaret’s Nursery 
Week beginning: Tuesday 29th May 2018 

 1 

The Glitterbug box helps us to learn 

about germs and how to wash our 

hands properly. Ask your child to see 

if they can remember what we need to 

do.  

Chef  Mark prepared some delicious 

watermelon which we enjoyed  

outside in our tent.  

Health and Wellbeing  

Chef  Mark spent time 

with a group of children 

talking about different 

fruit and vegetables. We 

helped to make a face 

and a swan.  
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We have created a new 

digging area beside the 

mud kitchen which the 

children have thoroughly 

enjoyed exploring. 

 

We had the opportunity to go up to 

the St Margaret’s playing field to 

practise our races for sports day.  We 

had a great time running in our  

wellies and we even had time for a 

wee picnic.  

Wee Green Spaces 

We are delighted to be introducing the ante preschool children to 

Wee Green Spaces. The pre school boys and girls have enjoyed 

showing them what we do. This week the main highlight was rolling 

in the newly cut grass.  

Health and Wellbeing  

Grow Well Choices - Smile! 

We have been talking about 

how we can keep our teeth 

clean and healthy.  
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Finding the letter ‘j’ in our environment and we 

saw a man using a  jet wash! 

This week we have been doing jigsaws, playing 

with jelly, making junk models, using jelly beans 

for painting and creating our own jotters.  

We took part in jumping activities at gym. 

We have had a jolly good week.  

Literacy - the letter ‘j’ 

  

Anything else?  

What will we be learning about next week? 

Wednesday 6th May - Nursery Summer Trip to 

Crathes and Drum. 
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Numeracy  

We have been trying lots 

of jumping activities out 

in the playground. 

To support our preschool children with 

their transition into 1 Junior we spent 

some time with the current 1 Junior 

girls working together in teams. 

In our greengrocer 

shop we were  

working out how 

much money each 

item cost.  

We were able to 

use the number 

mats for jumping 

from one number 

to the next. 


